LEGAL NOTICE

The lorida Fire District will be holding a Publiec

Hearing on the proposed 2019 budget on October 16, 2018
at 7:00 p.m. at the fire house 1pcated at 19 South Main
Street, Florida, New York. The budget is avallable for

inspection at the Goshen and Warwick Town Clerks’® offices.

By Order of the Board
of .Commissioners of the
Florlda Pire District

NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Chester Fire District shall hold a public hearing to

discuss the contents of its proposed budgetor 2019. The pubh hearing will be conducted at
The Chester Fire District Commissioners offices Jocated at 1410 Kings Highway, Chester, New
York, at 7:00 p.m. on October 16, 2018. A copy of the proposed budget is available at the office
of the Town Clerks of the Towns of Chester, Goshen and Blooming Grove and the Village Clerk
of the Village of Chester and at the office of the Fire District Secretary where it may be inspected
by any interested person. In addition, copies of the proposed< budget for 2019 will be available at

the aforesaid public hearing. All interested persons are invited to attend.

ELIZABETH A. REILLY
SECRETARY, THE CHESTER FIRE DISTRICT




NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Proposed 2019 Budget of the Goshen Fire
District of the Town of Goshen, State of New York, will be presented {0 the B
Tire Commissioners of the Goshen Fire District, for its consideration.

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held at 7.00 P.M. in the training room at the Dikeman
Fire Station, 10 Dikeman Drive, Goshen, NY 10924 in the Town of Goshen, State of
New York on the 16th day of October, 2018. :

Pursuant to Town Law Section 181 the Board of Fire Commissioners must hold a
public hearing on the budget, make the proposed budget available to the public prior to
the public hearing, and allow the public to comment on the budget at the public hearing.
This public hearing must be held to allow maximum public participation in the hearing.

The purpose of the public hearing is to allow any person to be heard in favor of or
against the proposed budget as it is submitted, or for or against any item or items
contained in the proposed budget, and hearing all persons interested in the subject
concerning same.

That a copy of the proposed 2019 budget is available at the Office of the Town Clerk
of the Town of Goshen at Webster Ave. Goshen, NY 10924 during regular office hours
and at the Office of the Fire District Secretary at the Commissioners’ Office, 10 Dikeman
Drive, Goshen, NY 10924 where it may be inspected by any interested person during
office hours to be held on October 2, 2018 from 5:00 PM until 6:30 PM.

Dated: September 22, 2018

Board of Fire Commissioners
Goshen Fire District - '

PO Box 278 10 Dikeman Drive
Goshen, NY 10924

Kathleen A. Roberts

Secretary



